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Don’t miss any important updates or announcements!  
 
Please take a minute to assure that Optum Alaska has the most up to date email address for you or any 
member(s) within your office\agency to ensure nothing important is missed.  
 
To update, subscribe, or unsubscribe for Provider Alert e-mails, please click here.  
 
To find the latest Alerts, Updates and Announcements, please visit the Updates page on the Optum Alaska 
website.  
 
Questions? Please contact Provider Relations at akmedicaid@optum.com. 
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